
Beautification Report: 

• Members consist of Leo Demarce, Travis Dorner, Jules Champoux, Sandra Zanet, Josh 
Shepley, Eddy Hammoud & Laura Carcelen. 

• Tasks for Committee Members to brainstorm/complete: 
• Mural Projects moves forward with DERKZ 

o Derkz has informed us that has completed the draft for Roma’s building and will 
move onto Kona’s 

o Derkz has sent us the draft for Roma & John Roma would like to make a slight 
change to it- he is currently in contact with the Tecumseh Area Historical 
Museum to find photos of what his building looked like back in the day 

o Once the changes have been approved and all parties involved in the mural 
project are happy with the design, Derkz will provide us with a timeline and 
second payment for the murals 

o The Town of Tecumseh has informed us that we still have our $10,000.00 grant 
money for the projects 

 
• Next on the committees plans for future discussion: 

o Tasks for Committee Members to brainstorm/complete: 
• Working on coming up with some more beautification projects for our 

area after the mural projects are complete in 2023- have gotten two 
quotes from two companies about outdoor furniture to purchase. 

• Coordinator met with the Manager Parks & Horticulture and the new 
Director of Community & Recreation Services at the Town of 
Tecumseh to discuss opportunities for collaboration this year and 
writing a grant together for a future beautification project.  


